
GW CAMPUS PLAN ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE MEETING

Virtual Meeting
July 15, 2024 – 6:30 pm



1. Introductions

2. Fall Semester Overview

• Public Safety Update – Implementation Update

• Community Updates & Benefits
• Student Affairs Update

3. Business and Real Estate Updates – No Updates.

4. Construction Management and Campus Planning Updates

5. Community Forum

6. Next CPAC Meeting
7. Important Online Links

8. GW Staff Contact Information

Agenda



Fall Semester Overview



Public Safety Update

Update on the Implementation of 
Arming GWPD



Community Updates
Fall 2024 Course Audit Program

GW is proud to offer a variety of educational opportunities to foster a community of 
lifelong learners. The Course Audit Program is a not-for-credit benefit available to GW 
neighbors, age 60+. Community members must obtain a GWorld Card.

For a reduced rate, members of the community can participate in the exciting learning 
opportunities at GW and continue their education by auditing in-person courses at one 
of our campuses.

Fall 2024 Important Dates
• Thursday, August 8, 2024: Course Audit Program application opens at 12pm
• Thursday, August 22, 2024: Fall 2024 semester begins

• You must be officially registered in order to attend classes.
• Friday, September 6, 2024: Course Audit Program application closes at 5pm

You can find the course catalog, application, FAQ, and program contact information at
provost.gwu.edu/course-audit-program



Community Benefits 
Friends of GW GWorld Card Program

Community members can apply in person at the GWorld Card 
Office (800 21st St NW, G05) with a valid D.C.- issued Driver 
License or D.C.-Issued ID Card.
Residents who do not have a D.C.- issued Driver's License or 
D.C.-Issued ID Card can submit a utility (electric, gas, water, 
cable) bill, no more than 1 month old, as proof of residency 
through our online authorization portal.

Once the application is received and reviewed, OGCR will notify 
applicants via email. Approved community members can then 
visit the GWorld office to pay, take their photo, and pick up 
their Friends of GW Card. Cards. Community members must 
bring a state-issued ID for verification at the time of the card 
pick-up.
For more information on the program and to access the online 
authorization portal, neighbors can visit our website: 
neighborhood.gwu.edu.



• Student Rights & Responsibilities received 12 reports of off-campus 
incidents in the near neighborhood this past year.

• Student Rights & Responsibilities --> name change August 1!

Student Affairs Updates

• Our new website will be students.gwu.edu/cesa (not yet live. The old site will 
redirect.)

• Our core functionalities will not change. We will still do the same follow-up 
options, including for reports of off-campus misconduct.

• We are expanding our conflict education and reseolution pathways.



Construction Management and Campus Planning Updates
I Street Mall Project (Revised)



Construction Management and Campus Planning Updates
I Street Mall Project (Revised)



Construction Management and Campus Planning Updates

Projects with Community Impact:

• Law School (University Yard) Exterior Waterproofing – Work ongoing and 
continuing till early next month. Currently targeting August 13th.

• 22nd Street closure between H and I Street scheduled for August 3rd. This is 
needed so that a crane can be staged on 22nd Street to deliver roofing 
materials to the Science and Engineering Hall roof.

• Gelman Library HVAC Renovation - Set to re-open on August 12th.



• New metroSTOR food waste 
collection bin installed on June 25 
in Kogan Plaza (2121 H St. NW)

• A partnership between DC 
Department of Public Works and 
the GW Office of Sustainability.

• Available 24/7 for GW community 
members using the metroKEY 
app! 

• Questions? Contact Colin O’Brien 
(colinobrien@gwu.edu or 202-
994-0786)

Sustainability Updates

Coverage by Channel 9 WUSA News 

https://qr1.be/458A
https://qr1.be/458A
mailto:colinobrien@gwu.edu
https://www.wusa9.com/video/tech/science/environment/kogan-plaza-compost-collector-eco9/65-a027107e-9089-4b32-b45e-196eaee489bd


Community Forum



Monday, September 16, 2024

Hybrid

Next CPAC Meeting



GW Community Relations Website: neighborhood.gwu.edu

Newsletter Signup: go.gwu.edu/foggybottomsignup

Online Reporting Tool: go.gwu.edu/onlinepublicreport

Important Online Resources

https://go.gwu.edu/foggybottomsignup


Contact Us

Gabrielle Sosa
Assistant Director of 

Government Relations
gabriellesosa@gwu.edu

202.994.5743

Kevin Days
Director of Community 

Relations
kdays@gwu.edu

202.725.6426

Christy Anthony
Director of Student Rights 

& Responsibilities
canthony@gwu.edu

202.994.6757

mailto:gabriellesosa@gwu.edu
mailto:kdays@gwu.edu
mailto:canthony@gwu.edu



